
 

Principal Message for December 18, 2020 

Greetings Lake Myra Families!  

 

Monday, December 21 and 22, are Remote Learning Days. Students do not come to school but will 

have assigned activities in their Google Classrooms. There will be no LIVE instruction, however, students 

are expected to complete assignments. 

 

Assignment Strips and Virtual Academy Confirmation letters were sent to families this week. We also 

sent letters home if your child’s teacher is changing. Most of the changes are with Kindergarten and 3rd 

grade students who shifted from Virtual Academy to face-to face-instruction. A few staffing changes 

were made to accommodate a shift in Virtual Academy. Please be looking out for those letters. If your 

child’s teacher has changed, the new teacher will be reaching out soon.  

 

The PTA will be handing out free books and Spirit Wear orders on Wednesday, December 16, from 4-7 

pm in the carpool loop. Thank you to our PTA and families who participated in “Stock the Fridge” for our 

staff. This is always a big hit and greatly appreciated. 

 

Students will return to learning on Monday, January 25th. I hope everyone enjoys track out.  

 

We will continue with curbside and bus food distribution during the holiday break and during track out. 

Breakfast and lunch will be free to all. We encourage you to continue using this resource.  

 

Mark your calendars. Spring Picture day will be February 2nd for students attending face-to-face. Spring 

Picture Day for all Virtual Academy students will be February 3rd. A sign-up link will be shared for VA 

students soon. February 3rd is an Asynchronous Day so no students will be on campus. We will follow all 

Covid-19 guidelines during this time. Photographers will also adhere to all guidelines. 

 

Mark your calendars. We will have a Material Distribution Day on Monday, January 25th and 26th for all 

VIRTUAL ACADEMY students from 10:00 am -3:00 pm. Please ring the front doorbell and someone will 

bring the materials to you. 

 

Happy Holidays to you and your family. Peace to all of you. 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 



If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 
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